



Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.: BDT/IP/PSB/DM/083 Geneva, 24 July 2015

To:

All participants to the Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers Meeting 2014

Subject: 4th Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers' (CRO) meeting,

Libreville, Gabon, 8 June 2015

Dear Mr Sanou,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your active participation and valuable contribution to the 4th Private Sector Chief Regulatory Officers' (CRO) meeting held in Libreville, Gabon, 8 June 2015, as part of the Pre-event programme of the Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR).

The 4th edition of this meeting attracted more than 30 participants from the ITU-D Sector membership. The discussion was very constructive and provided extremely useful inputs to the work of the CRO in the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) as well as of the GSR.

The Chairman's Report and presentation are available on the CRO website at http://www.itu.int/en/ITU-D/Partners/Pages/Events/2015/CRO15.aspx. Should you have any comments on the Report or wish to provide additional inputs, the CRO Secretariat is at your disposal and can be reached via email: psb@itu.int

Allow me to remind you that as discussed in Libreville, the next meeting of CRO is planned to be held on the occasion of ITU Telecom World 2015, which is scheduled to take place from 12 to 15 October 2015, in Budapest, Hungary.

I look forward to your continued participation and welcoming you at the next meetings of CRO.

Yours faithfully,

[Original signed]

Brahima Sanou Director